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Equestrian Australia Dressage Committee - 
UPDATE 

 
Meeting held on Thursday 14th May 2020  

Below is a summary of proceedings at the recent EADC meeting 
 

MEETING DISCUSSION  

 
The meeting discussed the ability to run a pared down Australian Dressage Championships 
following the EADC & Dressage NSW announcement that the event scheduled to be held at 
the Sydney International Equestrian Centre from 15-18 October 2020 has been cancelled 
due to the Coronavirus. 
 
The Committee agreed to review the Rulebook Section 10 and document the criteria for the 
Australian Championships that must be maintained and what provisions can be amended 
due to the COVID-19 restrictions as well as document any significant barriers to success.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


